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October 3, 2022

Dear Parents & Guardians,

The Jacksonville North Pulaski School District has learned of a potential safety issue
that may affect your child. It involves a product recall from Amazon.

Back in July, district leaders purchased 3-Ring Binder Pencil Pouches from Amazon.
The products were distributed among our seven (7) JNP school campuses.

District leaders have since learned that the pencil pouches are being recalled because
the product “may exceed the federal limits for lead and/or cadmium or contains a
defect that presents a substantial product hazard under CPSA Section 15(A)(1)or

(2).

Parents, if your scholar is in possession of this product, we urge you to stop using it
immediately and dispose of the item. The safety of our Titan scholars is our highest
priority. We regret any inconvenience this may cause you.

Best Regards,
JNPSD Administrative Team




